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NOTE VERBALE DATED 12 AUGUST 1994 FROM THE PERMANENT
REPRESENTATIVE OF THE NETHERLANDS TO THE UNITED

NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Permanent Representative of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the
United Nations has the honour to inform the Secretary-General of the following.

With reference to the letter of the Secretary-General of 1 August 1994
(S/1994/923) on the United Nations Assistance Mission for Rwanda (UNAMIR), I
have the honour to transmit to you herewith a list of Netherlands equipment
offered to UNAMIR to be used by the Zambian battalion (see annex).

I should be grateful if you could have the text of the present letter and
its annex circulated as a document of the Security Council.
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Annex

Netherlands contribution to the United Nations Assistance
Mission for Rwanda

The Permanent Mission of the Netherlands to the United Nations has the
honour to communicate that the Netherlands is in a position to provide the
United Nations Assistance Mission for Rwanda (UNAMIR) with the following
equipment from the supplies of the Netherlands Armed Forces:

(a) 50 all-wheel-drive trucks (4-ton);

(b) 25 Landrovers;

(c) 15 generators;

(d) 10 kitchen trailers;

(e) 2 ambulances (Landrovers);

(f) 2 workshop vans;

(g) 15 cargo trailers;

(h) 16 mine detectors;

(i) Approximately 100 Zambian personnel will receive training.

The Netherlands Government hopes that this contribution will help UNAMIR to
implement the mandate entrusted to it by the Security Council.
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